
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 18 November 2024 13:50
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2382/0B1 - LAND AT HARRAS ROAD, HARRAS PARK, WHITEHAVEN

Hello 
 
The proposed design changes do not alter previous comments submitted.  
 
Regards  
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


